
KINDER GOAT BREEDERS ASSOCIATION 
BOARD MEETING 

September 14, 2015 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 Central time by President, Sue Beck, via phone 
conference.  

Members present: President Sue Beck, Vice president Ashley Kennedy, Secretary Jean Jajan,.  
Members at Large, Kathrin Bateman, Brenda Lee Shelt  

Treasurers Report 
As of September 10, 2015 

Checking Balance:  $13,018.01 
Savings Balance:  $10,522.09 
PayPal Balance:  $      592.87 

Total Assets:  $24,132.97 

2015 YTD Expenses: $  1,457.40 
2015 YTD Revenue: $  5,557.10 

The newsletter should be out the end of September.  Sue & Beth and her husband will get 
together to count ballots. 

Incentives:  An incentive program to encourage reporting of butchering weights and milk tests 
was discussed.  It was felt that there should be three does on milk test or three animals 
butchered and the reporting would give the member free membership for the following year.  All 
were in favor of doing so. The milk test is to follow ADGA standards.   

Incentives for a published article were discussed and voted down. 

Shows.  The board discussed ways to encourage shows. 

All board members should try to follow Kinder Folks and help comment when appropriate. 

Reminders that dues are due January 1st and considered late the end of March will be sent out 
by the secretary in February. 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 CST. 

Respectfully submitted 
Jean Jajan 
Secretary KGBA


